From:

To: Mallard Pass Solar

Subject: SITE INSPECTIONS AUGUST 2023
Date: 18 June 2023 22:46:06

Dear Planning Inspectorate

Mallard Pass has contacted some residents about site inspections. We had a
problem with the portal loading on Tuesday night and have possibly missed
deadline 2 for written Representation. | was tied up with urgent council
meetings in the day and had problems with our submission on the portal in
the evening —then we were away on holiday until today!

As we are the closest resident to the Ryhall 400Kv substation down
Uffington Lane, and share its postcode PE9 4QD, we respectfully ask to be
included in the 18-19th August site inspection. | know you are strict about
the deadlines — but we are a lone property in the middle of this project and
need to be considered. We will make ourselves available anytime on those
two days.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Mr Andrew Croft





